MEMORANDUM

Date: March 14, 2024
To: Honorable Mayor and Commissioners
Via: Albert P. Childress @
City Manager
From: Jim Young

Director of Code Compliance

Subject: 24-5604 Keep Key West Beautiful Award

Intreduction
The monthly Code Compliance Keep Key West Beautiful Business Award.

Background

The Code Compliance Department has established a monthly “Keep Key West Beautiful Award”. This
award recognizes the exceptional efforts of businesses that have significantly improved their property.
Recommendations for a property for this award, can be made to the Code Compliance Office (305)
809-3740 or email us at code_enforcement@cityofkeywest-fl.gov.

Recommendation

The Code Compliance Department is recommending Overseas Market Retail, 2720 N. Roosevelt Blvd for
the month of March 2024. Overseas Market was recently purchased by the current owners in December
2019. The owners, Ken and Kate Silverman, take pride in upholding the appearance and condition of their
property, aiming to enhance the well-being of the neighborhood and foster a hospitable atmosphere for
Key West residents. Jenna Blackwell, of Berkshire Hathaway Commercial Property Management, has
managed the complex since the owners purchased it in 2019.






